
 

Auckland Office, Level 3, 12-18 Normanby Road, Mt Eden, Auckland 1024 
Private Bag 92644, Symonds Street, Auckland 1149 Phone: +64 9 632 9400  

14/11/2024 

Estie 
fyi-request-28835-07a023ec@requests.fyi.org.nz 

 

Tēnā koe Estie 

OIA: 1338407 - Secondary school needed in Millwater/Milldale/Silverdale 

Thank you for your email of 20 October 2024 via the FYI website to the Ministry of Education (the 
Ministry) requesting the following information:  

I was hoping you can tell me if there is any plans for a secondary school from year 6 up to 
12 or 13 That will be built here in millwater/milldale/silverdale? 

The areas outlined are currently served by Orewa College, which is a year 7 to 13 secondary 
school. The Ministry has plans for a new secondary school at Wainui, for which land is currently 
being acquired. The current targeted opening date for the new school is 2030.  

Please find a link below to the Ministry’s National Education Growth Plan (NEGP), which was 
developed in 2019 for planning up until 2030. Please note that this is used for planning purposes, 
and is not indicative of where a school will definitively be built to meet demand: 
https://assets.education.govt.nz/public/Uploads/290819-NEGP-final-version-May-2019.pdf  

Please note, we may publish this response on our website after five working days. Your name and 
contact details will be removed. 

Thank you again for your email. 

Nāku noa, nā 

 
Tanya Harvey 
Director of Education, Tāmaki Makaurau – North and West 
Te Mahau | Te Tai Raro (North) 
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